
Sincerely,

Cliff Kites
Quality Manager
(413) 525-6837
cliff@springfieldspring.com

Springfield Spring Corporation
311 Shaker Rd
East Longmeadow MA  01028

Dear Valued Customer, 

We certify, to the best of our knowledge, that products manufactured by Springfield Spring Corporation do 
not contain substances described in the most current revision of the California’s Safe Drinking Water and 
Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 (Proposition 65) unless otherwise specified in customer requirements. If you 
have any questions or need additional information please contact us.
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